
12th May 2025 
Dear Holiday Home Owners/Second Home owners, Visitors to Coll, 
 
If you are not a resident, yet still have knowledge and an opinion on RecyColl second-hand shop, 
perhaps you would like to complete the form below. 
 
RecyColl has been running the second-hand shop in the Old Hall for over ten years now.  
 
The actual lease from back then disappeared when it went to Oban Solicitors so the situation is 
ambiguous!  
 
There is a move by the Coll Community Council to possibly finish RecyColl’s tenure and put to the 
island alternative uses for the Hall. 
 
This note, however, is just to ask you if you would like the second-hand shop to stay? For the 
Volunteers’ information as they are due to meet with the CCC soon. 
 
Apart from being a bit tight on volunteers at times, the shop is running well with many 
contributions constantly being brought in and sales consistent, with islanders and visitors calling in 
with all sorts of needs or just to see what’s on offer. 
 
RecyColl would like to be able to present to the CCC the island’s opinion of RecyColl’s second-
hand shop. And we know a lot of visitors and those who have holiday homes/ second homes here 
like to use the shop too and therefore would like to give you an  
opportunity to have your say also.  
These responses will be collated  
separately to the residents’ responses. 
 
 
 
 
I would like RecyColl to carry on running the second-hand shop…….YES……...        NO……… 
 
 
Name 
 
Address 
 
 
Your Email.(if you wish to be contacted) 
_____________________________________________________________________________________   
To Reply; 
 
Email RecyColl with your answer, comments.    recycoll2@gmail.com  
 
Call into the Old Hall when open Tuesday, Thursday or Saturday 11am to 1.00pm 
 
Post to The Old Hall, Arinagour, Isle of Coll, PA78 6SY. 
 
Would you reply ASAP please as RecyColl volunteers are due to meet with the CCC in a couple of 
weeks from now. 
Thank you. 
 
(More copies of the form can be obtained from the second-hand shop or email as above) 
  
 

Your responses will be anonymised 
and after counting will be 

shredded.(For chicken litter. Keeping 
in tune with our raison d’être!  ) 

mailto:recycoll2@gmail.com

